

Scoil an Linbh Iosa

Prosperous, Naas, Co Kildare W91 DT10 Roll No. 18515J www.prosperousns.ie

Charity Number: 20124779

Principal: Geraldine Hetherton

Tel: 045 868660 Fax: 045 892546 email: enquiries@prosperousns.ie

January 8th 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

May I begin by wishing you a very Happy New Year.

It is not the New Year we were expecting or indeed hoped for. First the Christmas Holidays were extended and now we are moving back to teaching and learning on line. I know this brings many challenges to both our families and our staff. We are especially aware of difficulties faced by frontline workers as they try to juggle work and home-schooling. We are also very conscious of our children with special needs. I am sure many of you were disappointed to hear that special classes would not in fact open on Monday. We understand this situation brings additional stresses to families. We will try to support you in whatever way we can.

We would like parents and guardians to read over our Remote Learning Acceptable Use Protocol and familiarise themselves with how we can all participate in lessons and activities in the coming weeks. Teachers will communicate with you and your children through Google Classroom. Please ensure your child has access to this platform. If you have any difficulties with this you can email us at home.school@prosperousns.ie

We will make every effort to deliver as productive and as positive an experience we can and we hope that all the boys and girls will engage with Google Classroom to the best of their ability.

Please feel free to contact the school by email enquiries@prosperousns.ie or by phone 045 868660 if you have any questions.

I hope that you and your families keep safe in the coming weeks.

Tabhair aire.
Stay well.
Keep Safe.
Take care.
Geraldine Hetherton
Principal